
Susannah Romano
Gorham

Distinguished members of the Committee on State and Local Government,
My name is Susannah Romano, and I live in Gorham, Maine.
I come to you today to ask that you vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 1039.  I am a 
working mother of 3 young children, and the Governor's handling of the pandemic 
has prevented them and other children in our community from getting a proper public 
education.  The orders and mandates have also prevented them from participating in 
the activities that keep them healthy both physically and mentally.  It is past time for 
our Legislature to have input on the handling of this pandemic and the State of 
Emergency.  The children and people of Maine deserve better.
Thank you for your time, and I respectfully ask that you vote “Ought to Pass”.
Sincerely,
Susannah Romano


